
Conditions for Attending Rudgwick Chapel during the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 

We are thankful that once again we are able to attend services in person. Although the 
government have eased the legal Covid-19 restrictions, we are taking a cautious approach so as 
to minimise risk of infection – especially for those who are more vulnerable. Despite these 
measures, which are designed to protect everyone present, we trust you will know much 
blessing from God through attending a service. We respectfully ask you to agree to the 
conditions below before attending the service.  
 
1. I am not exhibiting COVID-19 symptoms and am not self-isolating nor is any member of my 

household. 

2. I am aware of Government advice for the clinically vulnerable and clinically extremely 
vulnerable, but have decided that I would like to attend services. 

3. I will comply with the social distancing measures which are in place.  

4. I will wear a face covering at all times (unless I have a valid exemption, or when speaking 
from the front for preaching, a Bible reading, prayer etc). 

5. I will use hand sanitiser on arrival and departure. (Hand sanitisers provided). 

6. I understand that 2 windows will need to be open, so I will wear warm clothing in colder 
weather. 

7. I understand it will be possible to sing at the service, but a face covering must still be worn.  

8. If I wish, I will provide my own drink in my own container. (A bottle of water will be provided 
for the preacher). 

9. I will keep all my personal belongings (including coats, Bibles, drinks, tissues etc) with me 
and take them home at the end of the service. 

10. I will keep my children under my immediate supervision at all times, except when they go to 
their own supervised teaching.  

11. I understand that some socialising after the service is now possible, but will avoid close 
contact (e.g. hugging, handshaking)  

12. If I or any member of my household begin to exhibit COVID-19 symptoms we will leave the 
service immediately.  

13. If I or any member of my household have a positive COVID-19 test or develop COVID-19 
symptoms within 14 days of attending a service I will inform Charlie Sanders.  

 


